
 
Dear Dr. Robinson, 
 
I would like to sincerely express my gratitude for the gift of a 
stethoscope. This stethoscope is an honor to me and reminds 
me of the journey I am beginning to make a difference in 
people's lives. Thank you for your support of the School of 
Medicine and Stethoscopes for Students. 
 
Sincerely,  
Tyler Chapman 



 
Dear Dr. Robinson, 
 
I want to thank you for the gift of a stethoscope. My name is Bayli 
Davis, and I am an incoming medical student from Nacogdoches, 
Texas. I dreamed of getting into medical school since I was a little 
girl and receiving this gift was one of the most special moments of 
my life. It brought tears to my eyes as it represented all my hard 
work paying off. Your generosity of the School of Medicine 
Stethoscopes for Students is greatly appreciated. 
 
Sincerely,  
Bayli Davis 




